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This bill analysis was prepared by the nonpartisan legislative staff for the use of legislators in their deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 

SUMMARY:  Sec. 3.9 of S.L. 2015-286 authorizes the Environmental Review Commission (ERC) to 

study whether to require public entities to consider all acceptable piping materials before determining 

which piping material should be used in the constructing, developing, financing, maintaining, 

rebuilding, improving, repairing, procuring, or operating of a water, wastewater, or stormwater 

drainage project.  The ERC must report its findings and recommendations to the 2016 Regular 

Session of the 2015 General Assembly. 

This section became effective October 22, 2015. 


